
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What glorious weather we have had his week and a perfect opportunity for lots of outdoor learning. The children 
have had a fantastic sports day today. 
 
We have had some kind offers of help and suggestions for our annual Summer Fair. One of the suggestions was to 
hold a non-uniform day and ‘bring a bottle’ as a donation for the summer fair. This will take place on Friday 8th July 
so please ensure children are in non-uniform or have crazy hair in exchange for bottles for the ‘Wine and Water’ 
stall or items for the children’s bottle tombola.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Rowena Kaminski 

Headteacher 
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WORSHIP This term, in worship, we are focusing on the Christian value of Joy. Our worship for next week 
will follow the story of Jesus’ healing. If children have any prayers or pictures, linked to this 
theme, that they would like to share, they would be very welcome to do so. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Happy birthday to Louis, 
James and Eliza who are 

celebrating their birthdays 
this week! 

We hope you have a 
wonderful time celebrating! 

 

 

 

NEWS Click here to view our upcoming events.  
 
Events at a glance: 
Class photos: Monday 27th June 
Year 5/6 BIG SING at Sir John Talbot’s 
School: Friday 1st and Friday 15th July 
Year 6 Transition days at Sir John Talbot’s 
School: 4th, 5th, 6th July  
Non uniform/crazy hair day: Friday 8th July 
Tilstock School Summer Fair: Friday 15th 
July 3-5pm 
Year 6 Leavers Service at Church: Friday 
23rd July 9:30am - Year 6 parents invited to 
attend 

Click here to view 
what our students 
have been up to 
recently. 
 

Maths Parent workshops  

Mr Paterson is keen to get some parent 
workshops planned.  
 
We want to ensure that you have all the 
information you need to support your child. 
 
Please use the QR code  
to fill out the very short  
survey so we can arrange times to suit 
you!  
 

 

 
Summer Fair 

15th July 3:00-5:30pm 

Pony Rides, tractor, coconut-shy, book stall, 

bric-a-brac, hot-dogs, lucky-dip, summer raffle, 

games and activities 

 

   

 

 

https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/event/
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/news/school-news/

